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January 31, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

My husband has been an active duty officer in the United States Air Force for 20 years and he is currently
stationed at Eielson Air Force Base, Alaska. We are approaching 1 7 years of marriage and have lived a mobile
military lifestyle, moving on average every 2 years. Although “home” has been wherever the Air Force sent us,
we are also allowed a “home of record” for tax purposes. Likewise, due to the Military Spouse Residency
Relief Act, I have been able to maintain my driver’s license in that state as well. It has recently come to my
attention that Alaska does not recognize this as law.

Simply said, “We serve too!”, and whatever you could do to make our mobile military lifestyle and an already
stressful relocation process (to and from) less troublesome would be the right thing to do. Please pass Bill 212
that would change Alaska’s current position and allow dependent spouses to keep out-of-state driver’s licenses.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Air Force Spouse

Eielson Air Force Base, Alaska
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